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Dear  

Re: Freedom of Information request ref CA222 

 

Thank you for your request for information received on 4 April 2023.  The response is given 

below: 

Request 

What specifically was the Mayoral Precept spent on e.g. financial breakdown, for 2022-
23 and budget forecast spending from funds raised by the Mayoral Precept relating to 
tax year 2023-24. Did the Mayor ever use public transport to attend activities? 

Response 

There was no Mayoral Precept for the year 2022-23. 

For 2023-24 the forecast income from the mayoral precept is £3.624m, and the entire amount 

is being used to increase the budget for supported bus services from £3.4m in 2022-23 to 

£7.0m in 2023-24. 

The Mayor’s Precept was discussed at the Cambridgeshire and Peterborough Combined 

Authority Board on 25 January 2023 – item 2.1  Attached is a link to the CA Board meeting 

CMIS > Meetings 

The Mayor used public transport to attended the following activities in 2022-2023: 

• 17 May 2022– Train – Return travel to Leeds for UKREIFF conference. 

• 17 May 2022 – Taxi – Travel to Leeds Hotel for UKREIFF conference. 

• 16 June 2022 – Park and Ride Bus - Attended an opening event in Cambridge 
(Illumina Accelerator) 

• 3 Oct 2022 – Park and Ride Bus – Attended a Roadshow event in Lion Yard, 
Cambridge. 

 

https://cambridgeshirepeterboroughcagov.cmis.uk.com/Meetings/tabid/70/ctl/ViewMeetingPublic/mid/397/Meeting/2119/Committee/63/SelectedTab/Documents/Default.aspx
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I hope this information is helpful but if you are unhappy with the service you have received in 

relation to your request and wish to make a complaint or request a review, you should write 

to us via our contact us email address:  democratic.services@cambridgeshirepeterborough-

ca.gov.uk  or write a letter to Complaints, Cambridgeshire and Peterborough Combined 

Authority, 2nd Floor, Pathfinder House, St Mary’s Street, Huntingdon, Cambs PE29 3TN 

within 40 days of the date of this e-mail.  

If you are not content with the outcome of the internal review, you have the right to apply 

directly to the Information Commissioner for a decision. The Information Commissioner can 

be contacted at: Information Commissioner's Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, 

Cheshire, SK9 5AF, or via their website:  https://ico.org.uk/ 

Generally, the ICO will not undertake a review or make a decision on a request until the 

internal review process has been completed.  

Yours sincerely  

Sue Hall 

Data Protection Officer 
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